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Temporary Lane Closures on Middle Beach Road at Churchwell 

Drive 

 
Chipley – Temporary lane closures will take place Tuesday, November 29 on State Road 292A 

(Middle Beach Road) at Churchwell Drive as crews perform maintenance work in the outside 

travel lane. Lane closures will remain in effect from 8 p.m. to 4 a.m. 

 

All planned construction activities are weather dependent and may be rescheduled in the event of 

inclement weather.  Drivers are reminded to pay attention to the reduced speed limit when 

traveling through the construction area.  For more information, follow the Florida Department of 

Transportation District Three on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.  
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